
 

NEWS RELEASE 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ALBRIGHT PROMOTED TO JONESVILLE POLICE SERGEANT 

 

The City of Jonesville is pleased to announce the promotion of police officer Carl Albright to the rank of 

Sergeant.  City Clerk, Cindy Means, administered the oath of office to Sergeant Albright on September 1st. 

 

Albright joined the Jonesville Police Department in September of 2020, after a 35-year career with the 

Hillsdale County Sheriff Department.  Prior to his retirement from the Sheriff Department in 2020, he served 

as a road patrol deputy, sergeant and undersheriff.  Albright says that his hiring in Jonesville was like coming 

home – he started his police career as an officer for the Village of Jonesville in 1982 and served for three 

years.  His promotion marks his second time as Sergeant for the Jonesville Police Department. 

 

“It was very refreshing to return to Jonesville after 35 years away,” Albright said. “Many things have changed 

in those 35 years but some things remain the same.  Jonesville has grown and prospered thanks to city officials 

that support local businesses and their City employees. The citizens still support the police and fire 

departments. People still know their neighbors and are willing to help each other. The citizens still know the 

importance of supporting a great school.” 

 

Albright noted that he enjoys interacting with the citizens, young people and business owners.  “I believe that 

Jonesville is a great place to live and that is why I am so honored and blessed to be serving the citizens of 

Jonesville.” 

 

In announcing Albright’s promotion, Director of Public Safety and Chief of Police Kurt Etter praised his focus on 

community-oriented policing.  “Carl’s drive to provide such a high level of proactive contact’s and 

enforcement is unheard of in today’s workforce.  We are very pleased that he chose to join our team.” 

 

In his spare time, Sergeant Albright enjoys hunting, fishing and any outdoor activities.  He lives in the City with 

his wife, Julie, and raised three children here. 
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